Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, March 8, 2019 1:40 PM

To: ‘Kathy Purvis'

Cc: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; 'Wade Dittrich'; 'Cliff Brunson'; 'Jennifer Gilkey';
‘Ken Swinney'

Subject: OCD tracking number - Cedar Canyon 16-1 Battery (2RP-5282) (2-4-19)

RE: OXY * Cedar Canyon 16-1 Battery * DOR: 02/04/2019
All,
The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5282.

Thank you,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2019 2:27 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: [EXT] Initial C-141 with spill calculations; Cedar Canyon 16-1 Battery (2-4-19)

2RP-5282

| used this RP# two time for the same well, location and same type spill that occurred one day to the next..
They will have different incident # though. If this doesn’t work for you all, please let me know. | will go back

the other way.

Thanks,

dmalia Bustamante
Oil Conservation Division-District Il



From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 2:26 PM

To: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us>

Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>
Subject: FW: [EXT] Initial C-141 with spill calculations; Cedar Canyon 16-1 Battery (2-4-19)

From: Kathy Purvis <kathy@bbcinternational.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 11:36 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>;
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>

Cc: 'Wade Dittrich' <wade dittrich@oxy.com>; 'Cliff Brunson' <cbrunson@bbcinternational.com>; 'Jennifer Gilkey'
<jgilkey@bbcinternational.com>; 'Ken Swinney' <kswinney@bbcinternational.com>

Subject: [EXT] Initial C-141 with spill calculations; Cedar Canyon 16-1 Battery (2-4-19)

Attached is the C-141 and spill calculations for a leak that occurred at the Cedar Canyon 16-1 battery on 2/4/19 in Eddy
County, NM. Receipt notification and the RP number via email are greatly appreciated.

Kathy Purvis

BBC International, Inc.

1324 W. Marland Blvd.
Hobbs, NM 88240

Business: (575) 397-6388
Cell: (575) 441-8619
kathy@bbcinternational.com




